
 

SITC Container Lines (Thailand) Co.,Ltd. 

193/130, Lake Rajada Office 31st Floor, Rachadapisek Road, Klongtoey, Klongtoey, Bangkok 

TEL: 02 204 6700 FAX: 02 661 8190 

16st August, 2024 
 
 
Subject: Announcement of ICD LKB service change 

Dear valued all parties and customers, 

 

          We are sorry to inform you that due to THAI HANJIN ICD LKB will be out of service on 1st October 

2024. After internal discussion of the company, to ensure customer service, we will enable TIFFA 

(MODEL4) instead of THAI HANJIN.  

            Change start date: 

• Import： ETA 14th August 2024 

• Export： ETD 1st September 2024 

 

           We apologize for any inconvenience caused by the change of supplier. We sincerely thank you for 

your continued strong support and look forward to future cooperation. 

 

 
With best regards 

 
SITC Container Lines (Thailand) Co.,Ltd. 

 
 


